
   

  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
From:  Patricia W. Perlow, Lane County District Attorney  
 
Date: January 18, 2023 
 
RE:  Court Case Number 22CR31164 For Defendant Al-ansari, Faisal Farid  
 

Faisal Farid Al-Ansari pled guilty to committing three residential burglaries in Lane County and 
was sentenced to 90 months prison.  Al-Ansair was caught during a larger multi-county 
investigation for his perpetration of residential burglaries across at least three counties.  Al-Ansari 
was rather sophisticated in his approach, researching potential victims to find “soft” targets.  For 
example, he burglarized the home of a couple he found on open source material on the internet 
that was out of the state for an extended period of time. He then utilized a fence in California to 
liquidate the property.  Al-Ansari previously received a commutation of sentence from the 
Governor for a series of property crimes committed in 2015 and was on post-prison supervision at 
the time he committed these burglaries. 

 
These cases were successfully resolved due to the impactful engagement of the victims whose 
homes and personal lives had been violated, the great investigative work of Philomath PD and 
Eugene PD, and a tenacious prosecutor.  
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